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All year, ASCs have been doing the important work of reporting quality data through claims and 

through web-based tools, so the logical question is: where do all the data go? The answer: the 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services’ (CMS’) Hospital Compare website.  

 

Public reporting is a big part of CMS’ goal to promote better care, smarter spending, and healthier 

people. Planned for this December, new data for the ASC measures will be released to the public. 

These data represent encounters from calendar year 2015.  

 

We’ll be sending more information about the release in a subsequent ListServe soon! 

 

Please call us at 866.800.8756 or email us at oqrsupport@hsag.com if you have any questions. 
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